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Your Northwest Lions Leadership Institute (NWLLI) is scheduled for May 5-8, 

2022, at beautiful Harrison Hot Springs, British Columbia. This is the second half of 

the originally scheduled Institute in the same location that was cancelled for our 

Canadian students due Covid restrictions. The US students attended their 

Institute in Post Falls, Idaho last June.  

We need your hands of influence to reach out to those Lions you know have 

leadership qualities. The NWLLI experience will inspire them to step forward at 

the club, zone or district level to fill those critical leadership positions in each 

district. 

This Institute is targeted to our Canadian Lions who could not participate in Post 

Falls. US students are most welcome to enroll also. Application deadline Feb 1, 

2022. 

Institute Cost: $350 with a $200 MD19 Foundation grant to apply to tuition 

This covers 3 nights lodging, 4 meals, parking, materials and priceless leadership 

experiences  

Visit: www.NWLLI.org for the application, course details, faculty and full visual 

experience of beautiful Harrison Hot Springs.  
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